GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Thursday, October 10, 2024
And these are your morning announcements.

CVPA REMINDERS:
THERE IS NO SCHOOL TOMORROW FOR STUDENTS.

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS, AND ACTIVITIES:
Attention freshmen! If you would like to perform or participate in the Red Ribbon Spirit Week festivities at the end of October, please sign up on the bulletin board outside Ms. Schuh’s room. There is limited space, so sign up today! See Ms. Schuh, freshman class sponsor, with any questions.

For the Month of October each year, CVPA students and staff observe National Breast Cancer Awareness  

CVPA also recognizes national Bullying Prevention Month of October.  We are committed to standing up against bullying and creating a kinder, more inclusive environment

Saint Louis Public Schools is proud to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month from September 15 to October 15! We invite all students, families, and staff to join us in honoring the rich histories, cultures, and contributions of Hispanic Americans

If you are interested in competitive gaming, CVPA has started an E-sports team that will be competing in a fall and spring season! We will compete in games like Rocket League, Super Smash Bros, Madden, and many others. If you are interested or have any questions please see Ms. Turner in the attendance office! #GetChaGameOn
	
Mr. Octavio will be participating in a panel to reflect on traditions, connections, struggles, moments of pride, and hopes for the future in honor of Hispanic Heritage Month. This event is open to the public. There will be other activities, performances, and food as well. This event will be tonight 5-8 pm at the MacDermott Grand Hall.  

CVPA SHOUT-OUTS:
We would love to give a great big shout out to our CVPA Students! The performing arts night went smoothly and great. Everyone acted well their part, danced like there was no tomorrow, played all the right notes, and showed off their masterpieces. It was a great joy to see all of you doing what you love most. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Also a great big shout out to our CVPA staff for making this event possible, and making sure everything went as smooth as possible. It couldn’t have been done without you all! 

FROM THE COUNSELORS CORNER:
A select number of SENIORS will be taking the ACT here at CVPA next Tuesday, October 15th. If you're one of the seniors, please be prepared to take it. If you are not sure if you're on the list, please see Ms. Conners in the Counseling Suite."

UPCOMING DATES (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)
Wednesday, October 16th Parent Teacher Conferences 

STAFF BIG BIRD FACTS:
Can you guess this big bird?! “My grandpa is a pirate who builds ships and sails the Mississippi.” This big bird is Mrs. Terry! 

This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage! 
